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BALTIMORE GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

PO BOX 1478
BALTIMORE. MARYLAND 21203

AnTHun £ LUNODVALL, JR

o October 17, 1978
Division of Operating Reactors Docket Nos. 50-317
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 50-318

Washington, D. C. 20555

ATTENTION: Mr. Robert Reid, Chief
Operating Reactors, Branch &

Gentliemep:

Please find enclosed five copies of Supplement 1 to Revision 3 of the

- Calvert Cl ffs Modified Amended Security Plan (MASP). This Supplement
addresses he temporary security arrangements to be established during
the cons.r ction of our new Service Building. Construction of the
building is scheduled to start November 1, 1978, and is to be completed
the end of next year. Since approval of these arrangements is necessary
before construction can start, ve would appreciate your timely response.
Details of this matter have previously been discussed with Mr. M. J.
Gaitanis of your staff.

In accordance with Section 2.790(d) of 10 CFR 2, information regarding
our facility cecurity practices is exempt from disclosure. Therefore,
Enclosure (1) should not be placed in the Public Document Room and should
receive limited distribution.

Should you have further questions regarding these matters, we would be
pleased to discuss them with you.

Very truly yours,

& //:r“"“‘/ e
A. E. Lundv s SEe
Vice President - Supply :

AEL/LBR/erbd
Enclosure (1)
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NOTE TO NRC AND/OR LOCAL PUBLIC DOCUMENT ROOMS

The following item submitted with letter dated la—‘g /-
from BB] +. ‘;ﬂﬁ “ ngs, Co. is being withheld from public

disclosure in accordance with Section 2.78%0.
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